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Sir,

World Social Work Day was celebrated in grant style by the Association of
Medical Social Workers of Nigeria, a Member of the Nigeria Association of
Social Workers. The day was celebrated with government making pledges of
support to the profession as the Social Work Bill is still at the table of the
Federal House of Assembly. It is hope this move will tiger a new era of social

work practice in Nigeria as we find solution to the social and economic crisis
in Nigeria



